Welcome New Students!
paround The World in 185 Dayg

The Staff and Students of West Valley High School
formally invite YOU, to our Annual

New Student Orientation!

When: Monday August 31* at 12:15
Where: The Main Events Gym at West Valley

Why: To introduce you to your new school year! To show you your classes!
To ease your fears! We look forward to seeing you!

*This event is for students only!*



